
A heartfelt thank you to Natalie, Dean, and Daniella
Bruno from Hastings and Co for their generous

donation, which helped secure the Chadstone and
Crown voucher raffle prizes. We also extend our

sincere thanks to Kevin Board for contributing the
Elwood Bathers voucher.

Thanks to your incredible support and to everyone
who participated, we’ve raised funds that will go

directly towards upgrading the stage curtains in the
hall and adding fresh paint markings in the

amphitheatre.

Your contributions help us create vibrant,
welcoming spaces for our students and

community. 

Parent Social Night – A Wonderful Success!

What a fantastic evening! Thank you to
everyone who joined us for our Parent Social

Night, bid on artwork, purchased raffle tickets,
and took part in the silent auction. Your

enthusiasm and generosity made the night
truly special.







Introducing the St. Paul’s Twilight Fun
Fest! 

This year, we’re reimagining our traditional
school fete with something a little more

relaxed just for our St. Paul’s community.

 The Twilight Fun Fest will be a vibrant
evening event that brings together all the

best bits of the fete - inflatables, food,
drinks, carnival games and entertainment -

in a more manageable format for our
school.

Tickets will go on sale in early September
but mark your calendars now, Friday 24th

October 5PM -7.30PM.

Also a big congratulations to Kiara B from
2C, whose artwork was selected to feature

on our event poster! 
Kiara and her family have scored free
tickets to the event, we can’t wait to

celebrate with them and the whole St.
Paul’s community on the night! 




